
 

The physicians, management, and staff of  
Medical Center Clinic are saddened by the  
loss of beloved CEO and physician,  
Dr. Michael Redmond. 

Dr. Redmond practiced as a Pediatric  
Ophthalmologist for 35 years at Medical  
Center Clinic and was compassionately  
devoted to the care and well-being of his  
patients. He was highly respected within the  
community and by his peers and colleagues. 

Dedicated to his profession, Dr. Redmond served                                                                             
on the American Academy of Ophthalmology (AAO)                                                                  
Board of Trustees from 1993 to 2004.  He was President                                                              
Elect of the AAO in 2002, serving as President in                                                                          
2003.  Additionally, he served on the Florida Medical                                                
Association (FMA) Council on Legislation. Other                                                    
Academy positions Dr. Redmond held were                                                          
Representative to the American Medical Association’s                                                   
House of Delegates, Chairman of the EyeCare America  
Children’s Project, Chairman of the Long-Range  
Planning Committee, member of the Ethics  
Committee, Ad Hoc Committee for Primary Eye Care, 
and Committee for State Governmental Affairs. He served                                                      
as Assistant Clinical Professor of Medicine with Florida                                                            
State University School of Medicine from 2008 to 2010. 

Dr. Redmond received the FMA’s highest award, the 
Certificate of Merit, for his outstanding service to the FMA, 
the medical profession, and the public. 
 
A caring physician, Dr. Redmond always put his patients and  
others first. He will be greatly missed. 
 
Visitation will be held at Faith Chapel South, 100 Beverly Parkway from 5-7 p.m. on 
Friday, June 24. Funeral service will be held 10:30 a.m. Saturday, June 25 at St. 
Paul Catholic Church, 3131 Hyde Park Road, with burial at Bayview Cemetery. 
 
In lieu of flowers, donations may be made to the Children’s Eye Foundation:   
http://childrenseyefoundation.org/News/Remembering-Dr--Michael-Redmond.aspx. 

 


